

St John with St Michael CE Primary School Moss Side Street, Shawforth, Rochdale, Lancs. OL12 8EP



Tel / Fax. (01706) 852614 Headteacher: Mr Steven Rooney head@sjsm.lancs.sch.uk

INFORMATION ABOUT READ, WRITE INC. AND READING AT HOME

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Following the recent reading assessment your child has now been placed into a 'Read, Write Inc.' group where they will learn the sounds, read the books and complete writing tasks appropriate to their learning needs.

Each week your child's Read, Write Inc. (RWI) teacher will send home the following:

- Virtual Classroom Links: These are online lessons which will support the children with the sounds that they have been learning each week.
- **Spellings/Letter Formation:** The earlier stages will receive letter formation sheets to practise at home. As children progress through the stages these will change to spellings and will be words that link to the sounds or books that they have been reading each week.
- A Paper RWI Book: The children will be given a paper copy of the book they have been reading in class. The children should be confident at reading this book. These books will be changed at least once a week. A new book will be sent home once the children have completed the sequence of lessons. Therefore the day the book gets sent home may vary each week.
- Book Bag Books: This is an additional book that will be matched to their phonics stage. This
 book will be changed on a Friday. However it doesn't have to be changed every Friday as
 the children may need it for a couple of weeks in order to re-read and to fully understand the
 book.
- Oxford Owl Books: The school has subscribed to 'Oxford Owl'. Each class has a log in code (see below). This is a fantastic resource with lots of ebooks that you can read with or to your child.

Username: sjsmclass1 Password: sjsmclass1

Username: sjsmclass2 Password: sjsmclass2

Username: sjsmclass3 Password: sjsmclass 3

Username: sjsmclass4 Password:sjsmclass4













All children will be sent home reading books by the end of this week.

We appreciate your patience with this,

Kind regards,

Mrs Camps











